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 The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge 
Town Hall on February 19, 2016.  Those present were trustees Mrs. Lorrie Sass Benza, 
Mrs. Kristina O’Brien, and Fiscal Officer Mrs. Janice S. Sugarman.  Mr. Jeffrey S. Markley 
was absent.    Mrs. Benza presided and called the meeting to order at 8:30 A.M. 
 

Mrs. O’Brien made a motion to hire Mrs. Terry Rose for the position of Bookkeeper in 
the Fiscal Office with a starting salary of $40,000.00 per year and the potential for an 
increase of $2,000.00 after a one year probationary period based on the recommendation of 
the Fiscal Officer effective immediately.  

 
Mrs. Benza seconded the motion which passed unanimously.   

 
 Since there was no further business to come before this special session of the 
Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 8:33 A.M.  
 
                                                                                      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                                      Janice S. Sugarman, 
                                                                                      Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township 
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Minutes Approved:  _______________ 


	The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on February 19, 2016.  Those present were trustees Mrs. Lorrie Sass Benza, Mrs. Kristina O’Brien, and Fiscal Officer Mrs. Janice S. Sugarman.  Mr. Jeffrey S....
	Mrs. O’Brien made a motion to hire Mrs. Terry Rose for the position of Bookkeeper in the Fiscal Office with a starting salary of $40,000.00 per year and the potential for an increase of $2,000.00 after a one year probationary period based on the recom...
	Mrs. Benza seconded the motion which passed unanimously.

